
Happy New Year friend!

Kids’ Club in Suceag, Romania always wraps up the year with a Christmas program to 
bless the village. Flavia reports that initially things were very rough but she has seen 
God supply in amazing ways.

“I found out we would not be able to have the Christmas program at the Culture Hall as 
planned because the person that has the key has Covid, and there is no alternate. So 
the new Pentecostal church in the village agreed to let us meet there. It would have 

been very hard to do it outside in the cold and snow!

Lots of children came, nearly 70, AND we had packages for everyone. Each package included a toy, clothing, 
hygiene items, school supplies, snacks and candy.

Due to restrictions stemming from Covid in Romania, our program was shortened in length to allow only enough 
time for the singing of Christmas carols and gift distribution. We had 10 helpers, one of whom brought a guitar 
which brought much joy.

The children were well behaved and we did not have any unrest or disruptions, like in years past.

Even during a pandemic, God opened a lot of doors this year. This shows me that His plan will be fulfilled no 
matter the circumstances.”

The spreading of the gospel can’t be stopped! We thank you deeply for your support which helps provide 
medicine and food for families as well as building rentals, tutors and supplies for Kids’ Club year round.

May 2021 be a year of recovery, refreshing and renewed purpose for you and yours!
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Please check our website for free downloadable manuals and online giving!
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Gifts brought in as the children wait.

Is it my turn yet?

Receiving a gift.

Smiling boy.

Starting to sing Christmas Carols

Waiting patiently.


